

REVISION WORKSHEET

Units 7+8

Name: Class: 5.....

Date: Total:...../.....

I. Read the text. Choose the right words and write them on the lines.

OLYMPIC GAMES



The first Olympic Games ...**took**... place in Greece more than 2,700 years (1) Every year there (2) no war for five days and sports competitions took place. The games (3)..... held more than 600 years. Then, for 1,500 years nothing more was heard of them. The modern Olympic Games (4)..... again in 1896.

They take place every (5)..... years. They cannot (6)place in a country which is at war, and during the two (7), there were no Olympic Games. During the Olympic Games there (8)competitions in many kinds of (9)..... such as running, jumping,(10)....., swimming, basketball, football and others.

- Example:**
- | | | |
|------------------|----------------------|------------|
| A. takes | B. took | C. taken |
| 1. A. before | B. yet | C. ago |
| 2. A. been | B. were | C. was |
| 3. A. were | B. was | C. are |
| 4. A. begun | B. began | C. begin |
| 5. A. three | B. four | C. five |
| 6. A. take | B. took | C. taken |
| 7. A. a War | B. War | C. Wars |
| 8. A. am | B. is | C. are |
| 9. A. a sport | B. sport | C. sports |
| 10. A. athletics | B. an athletic sport | C. athlete |

II. Choose and circle the best answer:

1. He shouldn't the rubbish into the lake.
a. throwing b. throw c. throws d. to throw
2. She should her hands before she
a. wash / eat b. washes / eats c. wash / eats d. washes / eat
3. Two endangered animals which have are tigers and zebras.
a. stripes b. spots c. poisons d. wings
4. Butterflies are beautiful, flying
a. animals b. birds c. species d. insects
5. She is going to the car.
a. wash b. washes c. washing d. to wash
6. Jenny's a lot of milk this morning.
a. drink b. drinks c. drinking d. drunk
7. It's the first time they have a mountain.
a. climb b. climbed c. climbing d. to climb
8. My sister hasn't been skiing
a. ever b. never c. yet d. already
9. Peter and Sally ever to Paris?
a. Has / gone b. Have / gone c. Has / go d. Have / go
10. I have seen this film before.
a. never b. ever c. already d. just
11. is the season when trees lose their leaves.
a. Spring b. Summer c. Autumn d. Winter
12. Jack has his friend a postcard.
a. send b. sended c. sent d. sends
13. We usually play in the summer.
a. skiing b. golf c. sledging d. snowboarding
14. His parents in this company since 1998.
a. worked b. are working c. have worked d. work
15. To do winter sports, we need and
a. fog / snow b. fog / rain c. snow / ice d. rain / ice
16. I English for five years.
a. learn b. learned c. am learning d. have learned
17. Sledging is a sport which we play in the

a. spring

b. summer

c. autumn

d. winter

18. The logo for Olympic Games is a picture with different coloured circles.

a. three

b. four

c. five

d. six

19. The football World Cup is usually in the

a. spring

b. summer

c. autumn

d. winter

20. The Olympic Games happen every years.

a. three

b. four

c. five

d. six

III. Complete the story. Use the present perfect simple form of the verbs:

Jack (1. *be*) my friend for over 20 years. We (2. *know*) each other since we were children. Recently, he and his family (3. *move*) to a house on same street as me, and now our children play together almost every day.

For the last ten years, Jack and I (4. *play*) for the same hockey team every Saturday. Jack is a better player than I am, but in last few months he (5. *have*) some troubles with his left knee, and he (6. *find*) it hard to play a full game. He (7. *see*) the doctor several times about his knee, but the doctor doesn't know what is causing his pain. Jack (8. *decide*) to take a break from hockey for a while, so that his knee can recover. It's going to be lonely on the team without him!



the

the

IV. Order the words to make meaningful sentences

1. she / been / ever / Has / ice-skating / before / ?/

.....

2. learnt/ / how/ Has/ yet/ to/ read/ brother/ your/ little/ ?/

.....

3. Peter / get / his / can't / house / into / because / lost / he's / his / keys /

.....

4. hasn't /for /met /his /long/ He /parents /a/ time/./

.....

5. firefighter/ has/ a /Jason/ since/ been/ 1999/./

.....

6. When/ weather/ do/ we/ sports/ some/ we/ need/ the/ right/ ./

.....

7. is/ Athletics/ a/ sport/ which/ outside/ we/ do/ usually/ ./

.....

8. we/ do /sports/ We/ the /winter/ and/ some/ because/ need /snow/ ice/
in/./

.....

V. Read about "Tim - a football player"

Every Saturday afternoon Tim plays football with his local team, The Warriors. Tim started playing with them four years ago. Now he is 22 and he would really like to play in a national team. What does Tim do for the rest of the week?



On Sundays he always goes out with his friends. They often meet at the pub to have a drink or go to the cinema when there is an interesting film on.

On Mondays he does the housework and goes shopping to the supermarket. Tim lives alone in a small apartment. He doesn't earn much money as a player of his local team, but it is enough to pay for the rent of the apartment and the food and other expenses he may have.

From Tuesday to Friday he gets up very early to go to the club. The team always practices in the mornings. They usually start at 9:30 and finish at 1:00, when they have lunch at the cafeteria.

On Tuesdays the team doctor sees all the players and checks everything is OK. On Wednesdays the manager shows them a video of Saturday's match. On Thursday the manager watches them play and decides which players are going to play on Saturday. On Saturdays Tim gets up at 8:30 in the morning. He has a big breakfast and goes to the club at 12:00. The match starts at 1:00.

* local: địa phương

***Write True (T) or False (F):**

1. Tim started playing with the Warriors when he was 16 years old.
2. Tim always goes to the cinema on Sundays.
3. On Mondays Tim does the housework for his parents.
4. They see the team doctor twice a week to check that everything is OK
5. Their manager chooses the players for the match on Friday.
6. His match on Saturday starts at 1 p.m.

***Answer the questions**

1. When did Tim start playing football with The Warriors?
.....
2. Does he live with his parents?
.....
3. Who decides which players are going to play on Saturday?
.....
4. Where do Tim and his team have lunch?
.....